
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the City of Eau Claire, Wisconsin, will hold a Joint 

Review Board (JRB) meeting on August 1, 2022 at 1:00 p.m. in the Parks Conference 

Room, third floor, of City Hall, located at 203 S. Farwell Street, Eau Claire, Wisconsin.  

The purpose of this meeting is to consider the proposed amendment to the project plan 

for Tax Incremental District No. 9 and the proposed creation of the project plan for Tax 

Incremental District No. 15. The meeting is open to the public. 

 

 This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of 

the Wisconsin Statutes. 

To accommodate the participation of individuals with special needs at this 

meeting, the City will provide the services of a sign language interpreter 

or make other reasonable accommodations on request.  To make such a 

request, please notify the City Manager's Office at 839-4902 as soon as 

possible prior to the meeting. 

 

 

Dated this 15th day of July, 2022 

 

 

Kitzie Winters 

Finance Director 

 

Publication Dates: July 21, 2022 

 

 


